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May 27, 2022 

 
Daniel Goldner, Chariman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
 
RE:  DG 21-104: Settlement Agreement 
 
Chairman Goldner: 
 
Enclosed for filing in Docket No. DG 21-104 is a signed Settlement Agreement 
(“Agreement”) among Northern Utilities, Inc., the Department of Energy, and the Office 
of the Consumer Advocate, as well as supporting Attachments 1-10. Northern also 
encloses a Motion for Confidential Treatment in connection with Settlement Agreement 
Attachment 1. 
 
Thank you, and please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions in 
connection with the enclosed materials. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Patrick H. Taylor 
Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc. 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Service List (by e-mail) 


